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Wednesday 8th November 2023 
 
 

Year 1 Parent Meeting – Phonics 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
There will be a meeting after school on Thursday 23rd November 2023 to discuss how you can 
support your child’s reading at home. We will discuss strategies used in regard to phonics as well as 
give you information regarding The Phonics Screening Check which takes place in June. There will 
also be an opportunity for you to ask any questions regarding reading/phonics with your class 
teachers.  
 
We strongly advise that an adult attends for each child in Year 1. Please meet your class teacher at 
the classroom door at the end of the day after children have been collected, and your child’s teacher 
will lead you to the school hall. If you are unable to attend, please speak to the teachers so they can 
pass on any important information.  
 
 
I look forward to meeting all parents on the 23rd November. Thank you in advance for all your support 
at home with your children.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

B. Ross                    P. Hewett 
Mr B. Ross           Mr P. Hewett  
Year 1 Leader      Assistant Headteacher  

 


